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Today's Issue:

Aerosolizing Respiratory Treatments in LTC Guidance
Updated Information – APIC Indiana Long Term Care (LTC) COVID-19
Networking & Open Forum Session – May 8, 2020
Facility Emergency Transfer Form - Updated

Aerosolizing Respiratory Treatment in LTC

There are some shifts to how health care providers must deliver care to meet the needs
of residents and minimize risk of disease transmission during the COVID-19 pandemic.
One key area is how we are delivering respiratory treatments that are known to
aerosolize respiratory particles during administration. This includes administration of
inhaled medications via nebulizer therapy and non-invasive airway support via C-PAP
and Bi-PAP to residents with suspected or confirmed COVID-19 infection. Guidelines
recommend these treatments should be performed in a negative pressure isolation room
for people who are COVID positive and these rooms are not in any long term care
facilities. 

Complete Guidance: Mitigating Use of Aerosolizing Respiratory Treatments in LTCs

Updated Information – APIC Indiana Long Term Care COVID-19
Networking & Open Forum Session – May 8, 2020

The APIC Indiana Long Term Care COVID – 19 Networking & Open Forum Session is
conducted every Friday (thru June 26) from 12:00PM – 1:00PM EST.  
On 05/08/2020 the following updates were presented:

Criteria for Return to Work for Healthcare Personnel with Confirmed or Suspected
COVID-19
Discontinuation of Transmission – Based Precautions and Disposition of Patients
with COVID-19 in Healthcare Settings   

https://cl.exct.net/?qs=02708c8558846c915f8becb4b655e56e4af6ba2fc9f6ccb2faa82027092c412ba844b54b8edf587f12c16d79fcb61cab


Click here: Powerpoint from May 8, 2020 

Information for APIC Indiana Session: APIC Indiana Long Term Care COVID-19
Networking & Open Forum Session

Facility Emergency Transfer Form – Updated

The LTC Newsletter 2020-30 contained the “Long Term Care Facility Communication
Guidelines” that became effective on May 4, 2020.  Within the guidelines was the Family
Emergency Transfer Form .   This form is now a fillable form that can be completed and
sent to the local Ombudsman.  

https://cl.exct.net/?qs=02708c8558846c916db7177f555c1a803ddd5ca838842551c8bddafe94db81935f8951ba87638d7643509b476bceac20
https://cl.exct.net/?qs=02708c8558846c91bab41b1df580109d629d51a0c3d22eb7f13972ee7cd44941d86d7f06ea837a4d48a4ccd575fc0c79
https://cl.exct.net/?qs=02708c8558846c91488f50db363ec9a5dbe2870fcb53ada86cc7a491e7eb4ee8c290112c2fbd69fdb853369b92898540
https://cl.exct.net/?qs=02708c8558846c91bf5673d529b61a5343edb91157c6401b76526783a523085e9c71900c445968468baf6ba4f26b3bc8

